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ASX AND MEDIA RELEASE 

 

 

16 June 2016 

 
 

Resignation and appointment of Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 
 

Q Technology Group Limited (“QTG”) announces the appointment of Mr Andrew Phillips as Chief 

Financial Officer and Company Secretary following a decision by Mr Edmond Tern to resign from 

an executive role to become a non-executive director of QTG. 

 

Mr Phillips brings to QTG a broad and diverse set of experience and skills to the role of CFO 

including 17 years in senior management and corporate finance roles with Hills Limited. 

 

The outgoing CFO Mr Edmond Tern will continue to assist the company during a transition phase. 

The Board would like to thank Mr Tern for his efforts and endeavours over the last 4 years 

assisting with the transition of the business and we wish him all the best in his future endeavours. 

 

 

Rob Rosa 

Managing Director and CEO 

 

About Q Technology Group Limited 

Q Technology Group Limited is based in Melbourne, Victoria. The Group has annualised revenues of approximately 

$24 million as a leader in the supply and support of high quality CCTV, video switching, networking, alarm and access 

control products. 

For more information on the Company please visit  

http://www.qtechnologygroup.com.au 

http://www.qsecuritysystems.com.au 

http://www.qtechnologygroup.com.au/
http://www.qsecuritysystems.com.au/

